ANNOUNCEMENT: The Children Exchange Program with Micronesian Islands
for FY2025 is now accepting applicants.

Have you ever wanted to see Japan ? Are you between the ages of 10 -14 7 If
yes then have your parents call us.

The Division of Youth Services is wishing you to fiy to Japan to represent our
state. The program promotes cultural exchange between Japanese and

Micronesian children, fostering global-minded young leaders through interaction
and cultural learning experiences.

The Division of Youth Services are selecting six children from the Main and six
children from the Outer Islands and will be accompanied by two chaperones. To
enroll your chiid in this program, contact 350-DYCA or
youthservices.dyvca@amail.com for further details.

Please register before the Deadline of April 9, 2025.



